
From:    
Sent: Sat 23/05/2020 20:15 
To:  Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Park 
 
Dear sirs & madams, 
I am writing to object to the transfer of Cathkin Park to the Jimmy Johnstone Charitable Trust. I have 
copied in the local councillors for Glasgow South in the hope that they can assist in maintaining this 
park in public hands. 
I am a local resident who makes regular use of the park, and I know of several others in my close 
who also make regular use of the park.  
 
I do not believe that this transfer has been subject to sufficient public consultation, nor is there 
sufficient clarity on continued public access to the park. Without such assurances, there is no reason 
to believe that the Charitable Trust's purported aims of "improving the health of" and "providing 
recreational facilities for" the wider community set out in the business plan available on the council 
website will be achieved, or that the Trust intends ever to fulfil these aims rather than to restrict 
public access in service of their own finances. 
 
This is a public park and should remain so. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
  

 


